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Public Notice 

City of Reading Election Commission Meeting 

October 7, 2020 
 

The City of Reading Election Commission will meet at 4:00 pm, 

prior to conducting the Public Accuracy Test. The purpose of 

the meeting will be to discuss/approve any business required to 

conduct the November General Election to be held on 

November 3, 2020. Some of the items to be addressed will be 

the appointment of Election Inspectors and any other steps 

necessary to conduct the Tuesday, November 3, 2020 General 

Election. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 
TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF: 

The City of Reading 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a General Election will be conducted in The City of Reading on 

TUESDAY, November 3, 2020 
THE DATE, TIME AND PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST LOCATION IS AS FOLLOWS: 

Reading City Hall, 113 S. Main St., Reading, Wednesday, October 7, 2020 at 4pm. The Public Accuracy 
Test is conducted to determine that the programs and the computers being used to tabulate the results of 

the election count the votes in the manner as prescribed by law. 
This Notice is given by 

Kimberly Blythe, Reading City Clerk 

 

 


